
 

 

      
 

  
 

 

Resolution of the call with reference  
070-24, Research technician for the Clinical Neurosciences 

Group 

      
 

 

 

 

The Biomedical Research Institute of Lleida, Dr. Pifarré Foundation (IRBLleida) announced a job offer for 

Research technician for the Clinical Neurosciences Group. 

 

Having met on 14 January 2025 and after evaluating all the CVs submitted and conducting the relevant 

interviews, it was decided to award the offered position to: 

 

Alberto Martinez Leza – 1664****S 
 

We would also like to thank all the candidates who have sent us their CVs and we hope that they will 

participate in future calls for applications. 

 

 

In Lleida, 14 January 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


